
Newsletter  10.06.22 

Emerald News 
 

 

We’ve had a lovely first week back for 
term 6! 

In English we have started to read our 
new text, Pebble in my Pocket, and have 
begun to get interested in rocks. We have 
recapped simple past and present tense 
before moving on to use the present 
perfect tense.  

In Maths we have been converting units of time and finding the durations between 
given times. We have also been consolidating our multiplication and division 
knowledge, with particular attention to 3x, 4x and 8x table. Please keep up with 
TTRS practice at home with a focus on these tables. 

Of course the highlight of the week was our sunny sports day. The children were all 
brilliant, competing in their races and cheering on their friends and house teams. It 
was fantastic to have you all join us and I hope you enjoyed the day as much as we 
all did. 

 

Jigsaw lessons this term will cover the puzzle piece, Changing Me. 
A copy of the overview of these lessons has been shared on our 
google classroom, if you have any questions around this please 
ask. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Grainger  


